
ExamFx Registration Guide 

 

Visit 
https://www.examfx.co
m/wfg 
 
 
Click “Insurance 
Register” 
 

 

 
Must enter the email 
address provided by 
your SMD for the 
discount then click 
“Next Step” 

 

https://www.examfx.com/wfg
https://www.examfx.com/wfg


Select “Insurance 
Prelicensing” and the 
State 

 

Select the training. 
Usually we choose “Life 
and Health” then click “ 
Next Step” 

 



Click the training then 
click “Next Step” 

 



The Add-On products 
are optional. If you don’t 
need them, you can 
click “Continue” 

 



You can create the 
account at this step 

 



Enter all information 
then Register 

 



Click “Accept” 

 

If all information is 
correct, click “Continue” 

 

Input your credit card 
information then check 
out 

 



After you have made the 
payment, you can log in 
to the User Login and 
access your training 
https://www.examfx.co
m/wfg 

 

Click “Log In” 

 

https://www.examfx.com/wfg
https://www.examfx.com/wfg


Input the information 
then Login 

 

Click “Close” 

 

Confirm that the access 
days should be 60 days. 
Then you can launch 
course.  

 



You should be able to 
see your training 
platform 

 



If you need any help, 
you can find “Support 
Center/Contact” from 
Resources 

 

Pick the help way you 
need, then contact 
ExamFx 
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